
From: Loretta Lovell
To: RPS
Cc: Sandra Eru; laura.murphy@hobec.co.nz
Subject: Taheke 8C: Further Submission on Proposed Change 5 (Kaituna River) to the Regional Policy Statement
Date: Tuesday, 9 November 2021 3:29:12 pm
Attachments: 2378 Letter in support of further submission Nov 21.pdf

Tena koe,

Please see the attached further submission filed on behalf of The Proprietors of Taheke 8C
& Adjoining Blocks Incorporation in support of the Further Submission made by Eastland
Generation Limited. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us.

 

Loretta Lovell
Director
 
Ph 04 527 0925
Cell 0272434306
Email: loretta@lovellassociates.co.nz
 

The legal information contained in this document and any following pages and attachments is
confidential and may also be legally privileged intended only for the addressee.
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9 November 2021 


 


Chief Executive Officer  


Bay of Plenty Regional Council 


By Email 


 


 
Tena koe,  


Re: Further Submissions on Change 5, Bay of Plenty Regional Policy Statement 


1. We act for The Proprietors of Taheke 8C & Adjoining Blocks Incorporation (Taheke 8C). 


Taheke 8C submitted on Plan Change 5 and has reviewed the table of submission’s 


provided by Council. Taheke 8C has nothing further to add with respect to its own 


primary submission.  


2. Our client has also reviewed the further submission of Eastland Generation Limited 


(Eastland) filed by Eastland Counsel. As noted in Eastlands further submission the 


company is in partnership with Taheke 8C to develop the geothermal taonga under 


Taheke land. Taheke 8C therefore wishes to confirm its support for Eastland’s further 


submission.  


3. Finally, in addition to its own primary submission Taheke 8C wishes to be heard in 


support of the matters raised in Eastland’s further submission as they relate to the 


Taheke Project.  


4. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries.  


  
Naku noa na 


 


Loretta Lovell 
Director 
  
244 Katherine Mansfield Dr 
Upper Hutt 
Wellington 5371 
Ph 04 527 0925 
Cell 0272434306 







Email: loretta@lovellassociates.co.nz 
 







 

 
 

 

9 November 2021 

 

Chief Executive Officer  

Bay of Plenty Regional Council 

By Email 

 

 
Tena koe,  

Re: Further Submissions on Change 5, Bay of Plenty Regional Policy Statement 

1. We act for The Proprietors of Taheke 8C & Adjoining Blocks Incorporation (Taheke 8C). 

Taheke 8C submitted on Plan Change 5 and has reviewed the table of submission’s 

provided by Council. Taheke 8C has nothing further to add with respect to its own 

primary submission.  

2. Our client has also reviewed the further submission of Eastland Generation Limited 

(Eastland) filed by Eastland Counsel. As noted in Eastlands further submission the 

company is in partnership with Taheke 8C to develop the geothermal taonga under 

Taheke land. Taheke 8C therefore wishes to confirm its support for Eastland’s further 

submission.  

3. Finally, in addition to its own primary submission Taheke 8C wishes to be heard in 

support of the matters raised in Eastland’s further submission as they relate to the 

Taheke Project.  

4. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries.  

  
Naku noa na 

 

Loretta Lovell 
Director 
  
244 Katherine Mansfield Dr 
Upper Hutt 
Wellington 5371 
Ph 04 527 0925 
Cell 0272434306 



Email: loretta@lovellassociates.co.nz 
 


